
Road Closure

Mont Millais and  
Bagatelle Road (A6), St Helier
Resurfacing Works 

Transport and Technical Services (TTS) will be undertaking essential 
maintenance works on this major arterial route into and out of St Helier  
to provide road-users with a good quality, durable road surface.

Reason:	 Resurfacing of  the road owing to its 
poor condition and ride quality, last 
carried out at least 23 years, and in 
some cases, 32 years ago.

Start Date: 	Monday 20 July 2009 
(start of  school holidays)

Duration:	 Approximately 6 weeks 
(to finish before school term starts)

Working	 9:30am to 4:30pm 
Hours:	 Monday to Friday 

Access:	 When works are in progress, no 
through traffic is permitted: Access 
to premises will be maintained at 
all times by arrangement with the 
contractor.

Diversion:	 Works will be carried out under a 
road closure between the working 
hours shown. The diversion routes 
will be signposted and are indicated 
on the plan opposite. 

	 Traffic travelling from St Martin is 
encouraged to use St Saviour’s Hill 
and traffic from Princes Tower Road 
to use Wellington Road. This is to 
minimise disruption. Those driving 
uphill are asked to use Wellington 
Road or St Saviour’s Hill. 

	 Heavy Goods Vehicles, especially 
P30 vehicles, must use the Ring 
Road via Rouge Bouillon and  
St Saviour’s Hill.

Bus Routes:	Bus route numbers 3 and 3a will 
be following the diversion along 
Wellington Road during site working 
hours. Temporary bus stops will be 
provided.

TTS and A Le Sech (Asphalt) Ltd regret the inconvenience that these essential maintenance works will 
cause and ask the motoring public to avoid the area if  possible or allow more time for their journeys.  
Please work with us to minimise disruption by following the carefully considered diversion routes. 

Any queries or comments, please contact the Site Supervisor on 07797 914770


